
 
 
From: Elaine Walker [mailto:elainemwalker@live.com]  
Sent: Monday, 30 January 2012 8:17 PM 
To: Flood Insurance 
Subject: Re., RACV Flood insurance policy they are trying to make compulsory 
 
We are gold members of RACV, never made a claim on house insurance( We are.NOT in a flood area) 
have been at the same address for 50 years in june 2012.We find that it is intolerable that we should 
have to abide by RACV in their decision. (of covering other people who are in flood prone to 
flooding)We should be able to NOT have flood cover if we wish not to.Yours sincerely John and Elaine 
Walker  
 


